
Our national meeting will be held at Martin 
Luther College in New Ulm, Minnesota, on 
Saturday, October 5, 2019. In addition to our 
annual auxiliary day, interesting workshops will 
be offered, entertainment will be provided by 
the students, morning devotions will be held in 
Chapel of the Christ, and lunch will be served in 
the cafeteria for a nominal fee.

WANT MORE INFO?

• Brochures
• Bulletin board materials
• Guest speakers 

Email: mlcauxiliary@mlc-wels.edu
Call: Bill Pekrul: 507-354-8221 x367
 

MLC FOOD BANK

MLC Ladies’ 
Auxiliary is 
the primary  
supporter of 
this service  
to our  
married 
students. 

STUDENT EVENTS

HOSPITALITY TENT

Auxiliary 
members are 
some of the 
first people 
to welcome 
first-year 
students and 
parents to 
campus in 
the fall!

ANNUAL PROJECTS

ScholarShipS  •  Befriend an Mlc Student

liBrary GrantS  •  Student eventS

outreach Support  •  caMpuS projectS

food Shelf  •  hoSpitality tent

Mlc ladieS’ auxiliary
SupportinG the needS of 
our StudentS Since 1960

We sponsor fun events like Bingo Night for 
our students.

Each year the MLC Ladies’ Auxiliary funds 
projects submitted by college personnel to offset 
budget expenses. More than $20,000 each year 
supports programs across the campus—music, 
athletics, outreach, campus improvements, 
classroom equipment, and much more.

 FALL AUXILIARY DAY 
SATURDAY, OCT. 5, 2019



 

OUR PASSION

God’s love compels us! His great sacrifice to 
guarantee our salvation is a secret we can’t  
keep. We desire to be a part of the effort to  
share this message throughout our world and to 
support those who will spread that good  
news on our behalf.

OUR PURPOSE

• To promote greater interest in MLC  

• To promote Christian fellowship  
among the women of WELS and  
among congregations 

• To give financial support to MLC 

• To support the MLC family through 
prayer

DONATION FORM

I/We wish to donate    $ 
to the MLC Ladies’ Auxiliary.

Please use these funds toward the purchase of 
items on your current Project List.

NAME  

ORGANIZATION  

CHURCH  
 
STREET  

CITY     

STATE       ZIP  

PHONE  

E-MAIL  

Send your donation to the following:

Martin Luther College
Ladies’ Auxiliary/Financial Services

1995 Luther Court
New Ulm, MN 56073

NOTE:  On your check, write  
“Auxiliary” in the memo line.

Donate online! It’s easy! 
1. Click on the “Give to MLC” link at the  

top of the MLC website.
2. Click on “Donate to MLC Now.”
3. Find “MLC Ladies’ Auxiliary” on the  

drop-down menu.
4. Designate your contribution amount.
5. Click the “Add Donation” button and fill in 

the information for your electronic donation. 
Thank you!

BE AN AMBASSADOR  
of Martin Luther College! 
In your home congregation, 
let others know about the 
important work carried 
out at MLC, and ask your 
members to pray for our 
ministry.

SPREAD THE WORD 
about Auxiliary Projects! 
Share our annual 
project list through your 
congregation’s newsletter, 
bulletins, and displays. 
Provide opportunities 
for your congregation 
members to adopt a 
project or help fund one 
that they like.

SUPPORT THE 
STUDENTS AT MLC! 
Use MLC’s bulletin 
inserts and magazines 
to promote our college. 
Consider participating 
in the Congregational 
Partner Grant program 
or our own Befriend an 
MLC Student program.


